
 

TOWN OF NATICK 

SELECT BOARD 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
 

The Select Board will hold and conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, 

August 19, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. upon the application of Frescafe II, Inc.  (Pablah 
Schwartz-Linares, Manager) for a S12 restaurant wine and malt beverages 
license. Frescafe II, Inc. is located at 158 East Central Street and the premises 

consist of a single story building with approximately 1,760 square feet with 
two entrances and three exits and a seating capacity of 78 indoors and 24 

outdoors.  Due to COVID 19 restrictions, the hearing will be held remotely. 
Anyone wishing to be heard in this matter can participate in the virtual 
meeting being held through Zoom. Log in instructions will be published on the 

8/19/20 Select Board agenda. 
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